
PTSA 2021-2022 MEMBERSHIP FORM  

Brunswick High School  
  
We hope that all staff, students, parents or other members of the community will join the BHS Parent Teacher Student 

Association (PTSA) for the 2021-2022 school year.  Your membership is a way for you to show your support for our 

teachers, staff, students and parents at BHS and feel more a part of our community. We encourage students to become 

members as well.  They have the opportunity to gain leadership and volunteer experience with their involvement in the 

PTSA. Interested students should contact the PTSA.  

We offer hospitality such as food and encouraging notes to teachers during staff meetings, staff luncheons, teacher 

appreciation week, and end of school wrap ups. We support students by collaborating on student run activities such as 

food drives, NHS and B award ceremonies, or refreshments for SAT exams hosted at BHS. We are here for parents by 

offering resources to help navigate the BHS experience, answer questions at back-to-school night or via email to provide 

support in acclimating here at BHS.  

Meetings:  Meetings are held every other month on the second Wednesday in the BHS Media Center at 6pm. Our 

first meeting will be September 8th.  Reminder emails will be announced via Find-Out-First.  Find-Out-First is a great tool 

for learning about many upcoming details from BHS, BHS PTSA, and the Frederick County Board of Education, so be 

sure to sign up online.  For further information about BHS PTSA, contact Jeanne Bobofchak at brunswickptsa@gmail.com 

or visit our Brunswick Highschool PTSA Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/groups/478188589411284/ 

Joining:  To join, please complete the form below (one per member preferred) and mail to the school addressed “BHS 

PTSA Membership 101 Cummings Dr. Brunswick, MD 21716” along with your $10.00 membership fee (per person).  

Since we do little to no fundraising, most of our income is via membership fees or donations.  Checks should be made 

payable to “BHS PTSA”.    

Optional Donation:  Because the BHS PTSA does little to no fundraising, we appreciate those members who are able 

to include an optional tax-deductible contribution with their membership. Your entire donation amount will go to the BHS 

PTSA.  Please consider an optional tax-deductible contribution with your membership.  We will mail receipts for any 

contributions over $10.00.  

 

AmazonSmile:  Shopping on AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of 

the price of eligible purchases to the BHS PTSA.  Select “Brunswick High School PTA” as your charitable 

organization and have fun shopping.    https://amzn.to/2Ye35S4 

There will be a $30 returned check fee on all returned checks.  

 

Please clip and return with $10 per person  

Member Name: ______________________________________________________  BHS Staff member:  Yes   No  

Student’s Full Name(s):________________________________________________Grade(s):_______________  

Email address:  

                                                              

Address and Phone Number:  

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

****************************************************************************************************************************

       Optional Donation 
 

Donation Amount:_______________________________  Acknowledgement of Donation:       Yes     No 

(NOTE: Any donation made stays in total with the BHS PTSA. If you’d like a written acknowledgement of your donation, 

please make sure to circle “Yes”, and we will send you one. Thank you for your consideration of a donation to help with 

costs to support our students and staff.) 
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